
 
 
 
 

Digs – Summer 2017 
 
Results of the 2017 CHRVA Election 
Dan Youngs, Nominations and Election Chair 
 
The 2017 CHRVA Board of Directors election concluded in mid-April. Based on your votes, we 
have two members returning to – and six new people joining – the board. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Rebecca Ruiz Johannes and Chris Cant on being re-elected.  
 
I’d also like to welcome the following new board members:  
 

• Wes Carver 
• Denise Eddy 
• Chris Gass 
• Hoss Hewitt 
• Monica Peele 
• Alexis Reed 

 

Our board has a lot of new faces, which means we’ll have plenty of new energy and ideas on 
how to improve our region and how we can grow the game we all love.   
 

I want to sincerely thank everyone that voted in this year’s election and I hope you’ll vote again 
next year. For those who did not vote, I hope you’ll consider voting next time. Voting in the 
CHRVA Board of Directors election is one of your rights as a CHRVA member. If you’d like to 
share with me confidentially why you didn’t vote in this year’s election (or a previous 
election), I welcome the opportunity to hear from you. 
 

Here is the timeline for next year’s election: 
 

• A call for nominations for the 2018 CHRVA Board of Directors election will be made 
in the December 2017 issue of this newsletter. Any CHRVA member may make 
nominations.  

• Nominations will be due by the end of February 2018. 

• The slate of candidates will be announced in the Spring 2018 issue of this 
newsletter. Voting will be open from the time the Spring 2018 issue of this 
newsletter is distributed through mid-April 2018. 

• Results will be announced at the May 2018 CHRVA Board of Directors meeting, in 
the Summer 2018 issue of this newsletter, and on the CHRVA Facebook page. 
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